
Wednesday, 15 January 2025

Hello NCG Volunteers,

It's hard to believe that the 2025 NCG Fundraising Dinner weekend is on the horizon. It's actually 2 weeks 
earlier than last year. The dates this year are Friday, 21 March 2025 and Saturday, 22 March 2025. We are 
once  again  using  the  beautiful  banquet  facilities  at  West  Niagara  Agricultural  Centre  and  Fairgrounds 
located in Grassie, Ontario. These dinners have been wonderful opportunities to hear first hand what the 
Lord is doing through Niagara Christian Gleaners. Our guest speaker this year will be from Samaritan's 
Purse Canada - one of NCG's trusted distribution partners. It's always heartwarming to hear the stories 
from our partners who let us know how the gleaners food is making an impact in the lives of so many. 

 

Our dinners are also are a great way to introduce NCG to others who may know very little about us. Please 
consider inviting a friend or neighbour to join us for dinner and to learn more about this beautiful mission. 

 

You  can  reserve  your  spot(s)  with  this  convenient  online  registration  form: https://forms.gle/ 

tPYPU7m8XX9BEs417 

 

   

All  the  proceeds  from  our  dinners  serve  to  offset  our  production  costs.  Our  food  aid  is  a  gift  to  needy 
people. A blessing with no cost to the recipients. 

 

   

One of the very special things about our dinners is that we serve each other. We are able to host 300 
guests each evening. All the hall prep and setup, meal preparation and serving, silent auction setup and 
finally cleanup is all done by volunteers - our own people so to speak. In fact we need the help of nearly 
150 volunteers to "pull this off"! Having said that, it's a beautiful and enjoyable thing to get involved with. 
If you would like to volunteer for the dinners - we have this signup link available to add your name. It's 
easy to use: https://signup.com/go/oBMKiAB  Thanks for considering. What some have done in the past is they 
have helped serve one evening and then join us as a dinner guest on the other evening - win win! You'll be 
blessed. 

Some important NCG information to share.
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https://niagaragleaners.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a3be87e8a14e548b80e8897a1&id=5c2664f77c&e=5c73fc1b39
https://niagaragleaners.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a3be87e8a14e548b80e8897a1&id=5c2664f77c&e=5c73fc1b39
https://niagaragleaners.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a3be87e8a14e548b80e8897a1&id=51ceabd908&e=5c73fc1b39
https://niagaragleaners.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a3be87e8a14e548b80e8897a1&id=51ceabd908&e=5c73fc1b39


Need some more inspiration? Click this link to view a photo album of some of our past

dinners: https://photos.app.goo.gl/8epzxAoifcbDygXg8 

Help us share the word about our upcoming dinners by sharing this note with others. We have so much to

be thankful for as we ponder God's goodness and faithfulness.

Blessings to you all, PW

         
Niagara Christian Gleaners · 6251 Spring Creek Rd · PO Box 361 · SMITHVILLE, Ontario(ON) L0R 2A0 · Canada 
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